
 

February 18, 2011 

 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 
 
Subject: Request for Change in ID 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
Vertex Standard Co., Ltd. addresses the following items requesting Change in Identification for a 
new FCC ID as established under CFR47 2.933(b) for currently approved equipment. This 
application by Vertex Standard Co., Ltd. will establish a new FCC ID/ IC for marketing purposes.   
 

a. Original FCC ID/ IC: ABZ99FT4081 / 109AB-99FT4081 
b. Date of Original Grant:  08 / 03 / 2006  
c. The equipment is electrically identical.  Only the model name, trade name, and 

FCC ID/ IC are different. 
d. The original test results are applicable and representative of this device. 

 
The following files are electronically submitted for review.   
 
Cover Letter   
External Photos  
ID label information 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Vertex Standard Co., Ltd. 

Yukimasa Tomita 
Executive Managing Officer 
Engineering Division  

 
 


